
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 
The Lord’s Table:  Our Communion bread is free from both gluten and 
soy. It is not dairy-free because there is butter in the recipe.   
 
Awana Leaders Needed!  Awana Clubs will start up again on September 
27th (with leader orientation on September 20th), and will run through 
the month of April.  If you have been a leader in the past, please reach 
out to Ron or Pam Russell to let us know if you are planning to be part 
Awana this year - we hope you are!  If you have not been involved in 
Awana, would you prayerfully consider serving this year as a 
leader?  Working with our youth is rewarding and fun.  With clubs 
increasing in size over the past several years, we anticipate needing 
additional leaders in all age groups (Cubbies - preschool; Sparks - 
Grades K-2; Truth & Training - Grades 3-5).  Ask us about Awana and 
consider being a part of it!  
 
 
Dear Church Family, please consider helping in any of these areas: 
1. Serve in the nursery during Sunday School (immediate need). 
2. Teach older children’s (gr. 2-5) Sunday School for at least a 

semester, starting September. 
3. Substitute teach children’s Sunday School as needed. 
4. Join the rotation for teaching Children’s Church. 
Please contact Pam Russell or Paul Iekel.  Thank you! 
 
Week at a Glance:  
Sunday, August 6—Sunday School 9:15 am, Worship Service with 
Communion 10:30 am 
Wednesday, August 9—Combined Youth Group 6:30 pm  
Saturday, August 12—Praise Team Practice 9 am 
Sunday, August 13—Sunday School 9:15 am, Worship Service 10:30 am 
  
*Please see insert for additional Announcements and Upcoming vents.      

Love Lived Out 
Ruth 4:1-12 

 
August 6, 2023 



W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

Your children are welcome in the worship service.  
The following ministries are also available: 

 
Nursery  

Available during the Worship Service for little ones from Infant—Age 2. 
 

Children’s Church 
 Available for children 3 years old through 5th grade during the sermon. 

Children are dismissed at the end of Worship in Singing. 
 

On major holiday weekends there will be NO Sunday School,                    
NO Children’s Church, NO Nursery, and NO Adult Bible Fellowship 

Youth Sunday  
School & Adult Bible 

Classes 

Worship  
Service  

9:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 

Thank you for financially supporting the ministries of our 
church! Tithes and offerings may be placed in the donations 
box immediately to the right when you enter the auditorium. 
They can also be mailed to the church by check, or you can 
give through our website via PayPal using a credit or debit 
card. Thank you! 

Do you have your own 
RightNow Media account? It is 

easy to sign up! Just text 
GRACEPOINTIA to 49775. You 

will receive a link on your 
phone to sign up for a free 

account through our church’s 
subscription.  

Church Office 
church@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Church Website 
www.GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Pastor—Don McLean 
don@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Associate Pastor of Discipleship—Paul Iekel 
paul@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Children’s Discipleship Director—Pam Russell 
pam@GracePointAtlantic.com 
 

Senior Ministries Director—Dick Nichols 
 

Worship Ministries Director—Cindy Nichols 
cindy@GracePointAtlantic.com 

                                      
 

Youtube.com/@gracepointatlantic 

 
 

To our guests—Thank you for joining us!  We’re delighted you 
chose to worship with us!  We’d love to meet you, answer any 
questions and give you a welcome gift at our Welcome Table 
in the Fellowship Hall. 

GracePoint Church 

If you use a smart phone or 
tablet, you can find notes for 

today’s sermon under the 
“Events” section of the  

Bible app. 

 

Financial Update 
 

•   2023 General Fund Income (Jan 1 - July 31)= $195,039.00 

•   2022 General Fund Income (Jan 1 - July 31) = $210,837.00 

•   2023 Budgeted General Fund Income = $415,000.00. 
 

We are running around $15,800.00 short from last year. Please 
continue to give prayerful consideration to your financial giving to 
GracePoint Church as we continue in the summer months.  




